
MAY  18:  SCBL  Robotics
Extravaganza

Saturday, MAY 18, 10 am – 1 pm,
the robots are returning to the
San Carlos Branch Library. In the
library’s lower parking lot at the
corner  of  Jackson  &  Golfcrest,
teams from local schools and the
San  Carlos  neighborhood  will

display and  explain their robot creations.  Aguirre Tech will
also  be  there  demonstrating  the  action  of  their  drones.
Interactive  STEM  activities  and  a  robot  craft  will  be
available in the Community Room. Hopefully the SWAT and bomb
squad teams will be able to join us again this year. Click on
RoboticsEventFlier

 

 

 

 

https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2024/04/09/may-18-scbl-robotics-extravaganza/
https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/2024/04/09/may-18-scbl-robotics-extravaganza/
https://sancarlosfriendsofthelibrary.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/RoboticsEvent_SC_2024.pdf


Congratulations to the PATRIBOTS, the Patrick Henry Robotics
Team!  They scored well at the Regional Robotics competitions
again this year and traveled to Houston in April to compete
for a National or World title.

 

 

Among the clubs participating in the Annual SCBL’s Robotics
Extravaganza this year are: FRC #4738 -PATRIBOTS; FLL #50899 –
Mechanical  Meatloaf,  #50906  -Tinkerbits,  #37377  FANTASTIC
BOTS,  #20358  Dailard  Mechanical  Dolphins-Red,  #28375
Mechanical Dolphins- Blue, #50739 Dailard Mechanical Dolphins-
Green #25481 Synergy Tech Tronic Builders; FTC   #18365 –
Dapper RoboNoodles, #23696 Kinematic Flying Chickens, #14129
Encrypted Goofy Geese, #10092 Green Griffins, and #4216 Rise
of Hephaestus.

Last year’s Extravaganza was a great success. Robotics teams
help young people develop skills in engineering, coding, and
construction, plus BOTS are LOTS of FUN!  Come learn how to
get your children involved in this exciting career path.

 



 


